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but will not be a member of the hiring committee.   The Council expressed the opinion that if an 
outside individual was on a hiring committee, then a retiree should also be included on the 
committee.  Mr. Bridges will look into the library accessibility issue. 
 
 A discussion of the proposed scholarship provided by retirees was held.  This has been 
an ongoing discussion and it was proposed to present something concrete to the membership at 
the annual meeting.  It was proposed to provide $500 for 10 $50 scholarships for employees 
enrolled in for credit courses during spring semester.  Michael


